
HIGH SPEED TWO (HS2) LIMITED
INJUNCTION APPLICATION

HS2 has applied to the High Court for an injunction to restrain unlawful trespass on and obstruction of access to land on the route of the HS2 Scheme.
The trial will commence on 26 May 2022 at Birmingham High Court.  Documents relating to the application can be found at:
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/hs2-route-wide-injunction-proceedings 
